

Our Lady of St. Annes Summerhill Terrace, Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 6EB

Dear Teachers and Pupils,

I am writing on behalf of The Children's Foundation to thank you for the generous donation of £509.62 from your Superhero Activities. Your support is greatly appreciated, and allows us to continue our work improving work improving the health and wellbeing of children and young people from across the North East.

We fund research and practical interventions to improve the health and well-being of children and young people in the region. Last year the charity directly helped, involved or affected the lives of over 30,000 children across the North East. We also fund a number of community based projects including:

- Clown Doctors at the Great North Children's Hospital
- Stars Awards celebrating the achievements of children living with a disability
- 3D Pain Distraction Units distracting children undergoing painful treatments
- Because minding matters appeal where we are striving to work across the region to tackle the mental health and wellbeing issues which children face

Once again, thank you so much for your donation and please retain this letter as a receipt for your records.

Best wishes,

Yours Sincerely,

Samantha Curtis Fundraising Assistant

## hank you!

Well done for taking part in

The Children's Foundation Superhero

Campaign

This certificate is awarded to

**Our Lady of St. Annes RC Primary** 

improve the health and wellbeing of children We would like to thank you for helping us to across the North East, by tackling distress, disability and disadvantage.

## The Children's



